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March 30, 1963

VDean Bob:

This 48 just a note o
thank you gorn yourn Leitten of March 22
and gorn your generous comments wiith
negand to some of my recent statements.

I want you %o know, %£oo,
how much 1 appreciated your Linvitation
Lo visit yourn district sometime Lhis
yearn. 1 have always recedved a waam
welcome in Kansas and wish i wenre
goding Lo be possible §orn me to accept
yourn Lnvitation,

Howevexr, as you may have
noted, I am planning Zo spend two months
Ain Europe wiih Mrs., Nixon and ourn two
daughterns Zhis sunmmen, As a nesult, zhe
demands of my Legal practice willL be much
heavien 4n the perniods immediately prion
1o and gollLowing ourn Znip. Therejore, 1
am unable to schedule any additional com-
mitments at this time.,

WiLth kindest personal negands,

Sincenely,

The Honorable Bob Dole
House of Representatives
Washington 25, D. C,
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